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o lt has been a quiet month for the Sanitation district. As much as I fear jinxing us, we had no

issues with our system I

o All sample results came back really good. l'm not sure if it is attributed to the additives we have

been using on the lagoons or if it's the time of year. Either way the health of the lagoons is

good.

o The wipes coming through appear to be a little less than normal, lets hope that people are

starting to understand the damage they cause and not a snowball of wipes rolling down our

system.

r We have continued with the preventative maintenance on aerators.

o We will need to some preventative maintenance on the lift pioneer lift station. Grease is

starting to build back up in the pit. (electrical is working great)

As always, if you have any questions or concerns please reach out to me

Rondy Harris
Public Works Director
970-729-01L2
Ha rris@ norwoodtown.com


